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https://www.bcs-usa.org/registration-forms/

Dear Parents and Students,

The Registration Department will process language and cultural class add, drop, and transfer requests
during the first 2 weeks of school (9/10/2022 & 9/17/2022) at Morrill MPR (Multi-Purpose Room). Please go
to Morill MPR between 9:30am and 11:00am.

If your assigned cultural class is CU (Class Unavailable), this means that the cultural class of your
choice is either full or has been canceled. Please go to Morrill MPR during the first two weeks of school to
transfer to a different cultural class or to request a cultural class tuition refund.

Registration Information
https://www.bcs-usa.org/registration-forms/




